
April 2018 

 

Dear Sigma Members, 

The board of directors met on Thursday, 26 April 2018, via ZOOM. Following are the outcomes 
and announcements from that meeting. 

New Chief Administrative Officer for the Building Corporation Appointed 
Jody Dalton has been recommended as CAO of the Building Corporation by the Sigma board. 
Ms. Dalton succeeds Thomas Popcheff who retired earlier this year. She also serves as the Chief 
Financial Officer for Sigma Theta Tau International. 

Leadership Succession Committee Resignation 
There has been a change in the makeup of Sigma’s Leadership Succession Committee (LSC), and 
we wanted to make you aware of it. Jenna Hatcher, PhD, MPH, RN, has resigned from her LSC 
appointment for personal reasons. The Sigma Board has appointed Barbara Lockwood, PhD, RN, 
CNE, to replace her. 

We are grateful to Dr. Hatcher for her service to our membership and we wish her all the best.  

Dr. Lockwood will begin her LSC service immediately and serve for the remainder of the term 
ending November 2019. 

Headquarters Building – New Tenant 
The society has signed a five-year lease with the Indiana Dental Association IDA). The 
association will occupy a suite on the third floor of Sigma’s headquarters. IDA expect to move 
into the suite by 23 May 2018. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Beth Baldwin Tigges, PhD, RN, PNP, BC  
2017-2019 President  

Safiya George Dalmida, PhD, APRN-BC 
2017-2019 Secretary 


